From: Anthony Pascente 
Sent: Monday, February 18, 2019 11:49 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Charlotte - Travel 

Hi Steve

As a follow-up to the email below, I traveled to Charlotte on Wednesday February 13th and attended several meetings and toured various hosting venues through Sunday February 17th in preparation for the City of Chicago hosting the 2020 NBA All Star Game.  

Travel and lodging was paid for by the Chicago Sports Commission. 

Thanks
Anthony
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